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LETTER DATED 4 AUGUST 1950 FROM TEE DEPUTY PEEMANENT REFRESENTATIVE
OF THE UNION OF 30UTH AFRICA ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
IN REPLY TO THE SECRETARY-OPNERAL'S CABLEGRAM OF 1h JULY 1950
(S/1819) CONCERNING TEE SECURITY COUNCIL RESOLUTIONS OF
25 AND 27 JUNE, AND 7 JULY 1950 (S/1501, s/1511,S8/1588)

I have the honour to refer to my letter No.il/21 of 24 July 1950 (§/1525)
concerning your appeal to govermments to furnish additicnal effectlve assistance
for Korea and to inform you by direction that the Government of the Unicn of
South Africa have decided to make aovaileble a fighter sqguadron, including both
air crews and ground personnel for service with the United Na‘-:icﬁs forces in
Korea, Discussiins are being initiated with the Government of the United States
of Americe in regard to the practical implementation of this offer.

(signed) J. R. JORDAAY
Deputy Permanent Representative
of the Union of South Africa
to the United Wations
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